
 

 

 
 
October 6, 2006 
 
 
”The Employer” 
 
 
The Chief Compliance Officer is writing in response to the employer’s email dated October 5, 2006 
advising that the employer has not included two oil tanks in the employer’s original request for deviation 
of September 15, 2006. The employer is now requesting that these tanks be included. 
 
Provided that the provisions in the deviation, which was granted in relation to one tank, are complied 
with, then approval is given for welding on the relief valve line of these two tanks. 
 
By copy of this letter, the Chief Compliance Officer has advised WHSCC staff of the decision.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Chief Compliance Officer 
 


